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CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME   
 

Highlights 

• Company name changed to Wildcat Resources Limited 

• ASX code changed to WC8 

 

The Company is pleased to advise that following the receipt of shareholder 

approval on 25 June 2020 and Australian Securities and Investment Commission 

(“ASIC”) approval, the change of Company name from Fraser Range Metals Group 

Limited to Wildcat Resources Limited (ASX: WC8)(“Wildcat” or the “Company”) is 

now effective. 

 

It is expected that the Company’s ASX code will change from FRN to WC8 on or 

around Thursday 23 July 2020. 

 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Directors of the Company. 

 

- ENDS - 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Mr. Matthew Banks 

Executive Director 

Tel: +61 (8) 6555 2950 

info@wildcatresources.com.au 

 

ABOUT MT ADRAH – upcoming drilling in August 2020 

Wildcat Resources Limited holds the Mount Adrah Gold Project (“Mount Adrah”), a 

highly prospective 200km2 tenement package located within the well-endowed 

Lachlan Orogen region in NSW. The project includes the Hobbs Pipe gold deposit 

which has an existing JORC 2012 -compliant Mineral Resource estimate of 20.5Mt @ 

1.1g/t Au for 770,000 oz of contained gold.  

In addition to Hobbs Pipe, a number of high-grade gold reef systems have been 

identified by historic artisanal workings and limited exploration drilling, including 

down-hole intercepts such as 10m @ 17.7 g/t Au from 506m (GHD009) at the Castor 

Reef Prospect, about200m north-east of Hobbs Pipe, and 1.2m @ 58.6 g/t Au from 

624m (GHD011) at the White Deer Reef Prospect, a further 150m to the north-east of 

the GHD009 intercept. The drill-hole intervals are interpreted to align with the 

artisanal workings. However, surface geochemistry and drilling have not yet tested 

the near-surface potential of these targets.   

A number of quartz vein reef-style targets were identified as targets of interest in a 

study by prior owners in 2016. Results on the follow-up work done on some of these 

targets have been promising to date. Outside of the immediate Hobbs Pipe area, 

the project has had little exploration activity since the 1990’s, with several areas of 

surface gold anomalies yet to be followed up with drilling.   

PILBARA GOLD PROVINCE 

Wildcat Resources Limited has strategically applied for tenements within the Mallina 

Gold Province in the Pilbara, on the Berghaus Shear, and up-strike from the new 

discovery of “Hemi” by De Grey Mining (ASX: DEG) in February 2020.  
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